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December 2023 Newsletter  
The Scaplen’s team would like to wish you a 

Merry Christmas  

and a Happy New Year 

  

 We have a lot happening this year. Our new meeting and rehearsal venue is at                    

The Grasshopper,139 – 141 Bournemouth Rd, Parkstone, Poole and we meet on Tuesday 

evenings at 7.30pm.

Our next play ‘Unbroken Bonds, A Woman’s War’ will be performed at The Black Cherry 

Theatre on 6th, 7th & 8th June 2024.

Dates for your diary 

January 23 - Launch Evening 2024 

January 30 – Reading the play and meeting the playwright. 

February 6th – Working with the script. Group work and improvisation 

February 13th – Auditions and casting 

February 20th – First Rehearsal 

We would love to see you at our Launch evening as so much has been happening that we 

want to tell you about. Please let us know if you are able to attend. If you would like to find 

out more about our plans, please take a look at our website or get in touch. (Details below) 

The Scaplen’s team. 

www.scaplenscommunityplayers.com 
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